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The Granite Mountain Hot Shots were first 
organized in 2002 as a fuels mitigation 
crew and then transitioned into a Hotshot 
team in 2008.  

They carried 50-70 pounds on their back, 
hiked seven miles or more to where they 
needed to work, and worked up to 14 
hours, sometimes longer. The average age 
of the men in the hotshot crew was 22-
years-old.  
 
Deputy Fire Chief Gregory Harrell was part 
of a Missouri funeral assistance team that 
traveled to Prescott, Arizona in order to 
help with funeral services for all 19 of the 
fallen firefighters. Originally, Greg and his 
team planned on being in Arizona for 
three days; they ended up staying for five 
During the Missouri team’s stay, they. 
Watched another hotshot crew gear up 

VISION STATEMENT 
Dynamic life and 

Comfortable living in 
Greater Missouri 

 
MISSION 

The City of Sedalia is 
committed to meeting the 

needs of our community 
through professional 

leadership and operational 
excellence. 

 
We deliver efficient, quality 
municipal services, create 

opportunities for growth and 
protect the quality of life that 

makes our community a 
desirable place to live. 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

MONTHLY  NEWSLETTER FOR THE CITY OF SEDALIA 

 

 

January is restaurant lover’s month, a perfect time to dine at one of 

Sedalia’s many restaurants! The holidays are over; you’ve cooked 

many meals and attended several parties. Use this month to pamper 

yourself and relax! Take a night off from cooking and dine at one of 

the many fine restaurants that Sedalia has to offer! Whether you are in 

the mood for BBQ, Mexican, Greek, or Chinese; whatever you desire 

you are sure to find it. Take this month to visit your favorite restaurant 

or even try a new one! Make it your New Year’s Resolution to treat 

your palate and try something new. Or maybe you prefer a delicious 

hamburger like food writer, Calvin Trillin, who thinks “Anybody who 

doesn’t think that the best hamburger place in the world is in his home 

town is a sissy.” 

Famed celebrity chef, Mario Batali said, “Although the skills aren’t 

hard to learn, finding the happiness and finding the satisfaction and 

finding fulfillment in continuously serving somebody else something 

good to eat, is what makes a really good restaurant.” You might try 

several places before you find that “really good restaurant.” Maybe 

you have more than one “favorite” you might have a family favorite, 

where you can take the kids or a date night favorite and another that’s 

a favorite when you are out with friends. Whatever the restaurant is, 

use this month to dine out! 

As an added incentive to dine out during the month of January, the 

Sedalia Shop Local team will randomly select an area restaurant to 

visit. This visit may be during breakfast, lunch or dinner. The winner 

will have their meal paid for and their picture taken with our 

Restaurant Month sign for posting on social media as a way to say 

thank you to Central Bank, The Missouri Bank, Simmons Bank and 

Wood & Huston Bank for agreeing to sponsor a week during 

Restaurant Month. That’s 20 restaurants in 20 days of January, 

excluding the Martin Luther King Day holiday! 
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CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR CHRISTMAS LIGHT WINNERS! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

First Place Winners – C.J. & Angela Spatz 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Second Place Winner – Chad Fidler 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Third Place Winners – James & Laura Stromblad 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

ESPORTS LEAGUE 
Tournaments held monthly! 
Nintendo Switches are provided for game play. 
For more information contact us via email at 
sedaliaparksesports@gmail.com or join our Facebook 
Group to stay up to date on tournaments 
@sedaliaparksesports 

 

 

  
 

 

YOUTH BASEBALL –  
Early Registration Now – February 25 ($45) 
Open Registration February 28 – March 11 ($55) 
Ages: K-9th grade (grade is ’21-22 school year) 
Practices begin in April and games in May/June 
 
 

 HIGH SCHOOL WINTER & SPRING VOLLEYBALL LEAGUE 
$120 per team per session 

Winter League: January 12 – February 23 
(Convention Hall) 

Spring League: March 16 – April 20 
(Heckart Community Center) 

  
 

 
 

City of Sedalia to observe  

Martin Luther King, Jr. Day  

The City of Sedalia will be closed on Monday, January 

17, 2022 in observance of Martin Luther King, Jr. Day. 

Weekly trash pickup for the week of January 17, 2022 

will follow the normal collection schedule. The 

Materials Management Site at 27882 Highway “U” 

will be closed on Monday, January 17, 2022. City 

offices including the Materials Management Site will re-

open for normal business hours on Tuesday, January 18, 

2022     
 

 
200 S. Osage Avenue  

Sedalia, Missouri 65301 

www.cityofsedalia.com 
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